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CLASS ASSEMBLIES
1st March – Year 6
8th   March – Year 5
15th March – Year 4
22nd March - Year 3
29th March – Year 2
Assembly starts at 10.10 a.m. in the Hall.
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PARENT CONFERENCES
Parent Conferences will be held on 4th and 5th March. You can sign up for these online now.  
Parents bring your child along with you. 



HALF TERM BREAK 
[image: Image result for half term break]
The last day of half term is 
Friday, 15th February. Please enjoy the 
break and stay safe! School will 
re-commence after half term on 
Monday, 25th February. 
	






          ASH WEDNESDAY
We will be having our Ash Wednesday Service on 6th March. It will be held 
in the church at 9.15 a.m. 
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    [image: Image result for world book day]
        We are celebrating World Book Day     
      on Thursday, 7th March. Children are   
      encouraged to come dressed as their  
       favourite book character, for a 
       donation of £1 which will go towards our Lenten Appeal. 
      

BOOK FAIR & WORLD BOOK DAY VOUCHERS 
[image: Image result for book fair]
All children will be given a £1 World Book Day Voucher. Keep them safe so that you can use them at our Book Fair in the hall each afternoon, on 27th and 28th March and 1st and 2nd April. 
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